
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Calling It Out  
 
23rd June 2025 
 

Virtual Production and Workshop on Healthy Relationships  

and Harmful Sexual Behaviours 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the personal development and wellbeing 
of our pupils, we are pleased to be working with Loudmouth, a respected Theatre in 
Education company, to deliver a powerful and thought-provoking virtual production and 
workshop titled Calling it Out. 

This session is designed to educate and empower students by exploring issues around 
harmful sexual behaviours, consent, and healthy relationships. It aims to provide students 
with the tools and confidence to recognise inappropriate behaviour, challenge it safely, and 
seek support when needed. 

The workshop forms part of our broader Personal Development programme and directly 
supports our Beacon Values, particularly Acting Responsibly and Owning Your Actions. 
These values are central to our ethos and help guide our students in becoming thoughtful, 
respectful, and responsible members of our community. 

Pupils in Year 10 will take part in this important session during the school day on Thursday 
26th June, accompanied by their form tutors. The format includes a filmed drama followed 
by an interactive workshop, allowing pupils to reflect, ask questions, and discuss key themes 
in a safe and supportive environment. 

We believe that open and honest education on these topics is vital for helping young people 
navigate complex social situations with confidence and empathy. 

If you have any questions or would like further information about the content of the 
session, please do not hesitate to contact us via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

    
Mrs K Hibbs      Miss R Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 


